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Monday 10th July 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Throughout the last year, school council representatives from Classes 1 to 9 
have worked closely with their peers to imagine how we might help our school 
and local area to be even better.  
 
An overwhelming number of children spoke to our representatives about the 
fact that there are fewer opportunities to socialise and learn new skills outside 
school for children under 8, with Hideout (Gorton’s local youth club) only 
being available to children aged 8+.  
 
Our representatives have prepared a petition to extend these wonderful extra-
curricular opportunities to children under 8. The children will present their 
ideas to Azfal Khan (MP for Gorton) on Friday 14th July at 2pm.  
 
If you are able to join us on this day, you are very welcome to come into school 
to watch your child present their ideas to Mr Khan, our local MP.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Wynne  
Year 6 Teacher  


